
Building Bulletin 
 
We are continuing to see steady growth in the construction sector; one only needs to look at 
the Auckland skyline to see the many cranes dotted around the city or drive through the 
streets of any suburb to see green fields becoming subdivisions.  Everywhere you look 
construction is evident and it isn’t expected to slow down anytime soon. 
 
Did you know that more than 1.57 million people now call Auckland home and that each 
week Auckland welcomes 819 new residents and sees approximately 405 new jobs created?   
 
Every week 344 new homes and 8 classrooms are finished and a new street is created 
every two days.  These figures are staggering but there is more to come if we are to meet 
the requirements of a burgeoning city. 
 
 
Hot topics in this issue 
 

 Making consenting easier 
 Changes to glazing requirements 
 Commencement of Building (Earthquake-prone Buildings) Amendment Act 2016 
 The Canucks are coming 
 Pool manufacturers and retailers required to supply consumer notices 
 C6 Structural Stability 
 World Masters Games 2017 
 Feedback sought on changes to 'development ready' sequencing of Auckland's 

greenfield areas 
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Ian McCormick 
General Manager Building Control 
 


